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Net Neutrality and Internet Privacy Ordinance for GRUCom – 

· There is no filtering on the service (or any GRUCom service).  Customers have completely un-regulated access to the Internet.  Likewise we are completely Net Neutral, we have no special classifications for bandwidth to certain sites based on contractual agreements.  We can only guarantee that to our upstream Internet providers, once there we have no way to confirm their Neutrality status.  All our current Internet providers claim to be Net Neutral.
· We have never logged any customer traffic and we retain no details of sites visited on the Internet.  We only retain log information about access times and information for about 6 months and only for the purpose of customer support.  This information is never shared unless we receive a legally executed subpoena from law enforcement.

8-11-17 Update

It is unclear what impact a potential ordinance would have on GRUCom operations, contractual and regulatory obligations, along with customer behavior as this is not an issue customers look for GRUCom to manage.

Legal staff has recommended engaging a policy expert and an outside attorney with appropriate expertise to evaluate and potentially develop an ordinance. The effort is outside of budget and would need to be funded. 


